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A crazy week

On Monday 19 th April, we went to Calais. We arrived at 3.45am. We sang and slept on the bus. It was great.

We were watching a DVD when we arrived in Calais to take the ferry.

On Tuesday 20th April, we went to Norwich. We woke up at 6.30 am because we had to be at the meeting point at
8.30am.From 8.30am to 10.00am we were on the bus. We played cards and sang. It was fantastic ! We arrived in
Norwich at 10.00am.

We were visiting Norwich castle when it collapsed

On Thursday 22nd April we went to London. We woke up at 7.00am because we had to be at the meeting point at
8.00am. From 8.00am to 9.30 am we were on the bus. We talked a lot on the bus. It was dead boring. We arrived in
London at 10.00am.

We were looking at a knight on a horse when people jumped on him

We were taking photos of London Eye when the camera fell into the Thames.
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